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June 14, 2013 

Mr. Marc Levitt 
Robert C. Byrd Center for Legislative Studies 
P.O. Box 5000 
Shepherdstown, WV 25443 

Dear Marc, 
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This is in further response to your May 16, 2013 Mandatory Declassification Review request for 
the Tehran cable from your collection. 

The Department of State reviewed the document and declassified it in full. Enclosed is the 
officially declassified record. 

Thanks again for contacting us. Let me know if you find any other classified documents in your 
holdings and I' ll be happy to handle the coordination for you. 

Regards, 

-  
Center for Legislative Archives 

Enclosure 




